
 

 

 
 
 
 

Date: Tuesday 15th July 2025 
Our ref: SHI/sjt 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Re: Final arrangements for Celebration Day - Monday 21st July 2025 
  
Once again, this academic year has been a successful one. Both at a whole school level and for individual students. On 
Monday 21st July we will be recognising the success of our students by holding our annual Celebration Day.  To 
accommodate all students and some parents, we are holding two celebrations events. (Parents have been informed 
if they have been invited to attend). 
  
The arrangements are as follows: 
Years 9, 10 & 12 will have their Celebration in the morning. 
Years 7 & 8 will have their Celebration in the afternoon. 
  
Students in Years 9, 10 & 12 will be allowed to go home at 12.50pm (lunchtime) on this day.  If, however, you would 
prefer your child to remain in school please state this in an email and send to office@stbernards.southend.sch.uk 
 
Kind regards 

 
Miss S Hill 
Head of Year 10 
Teacher of PE and RS 
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